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September Newsletter
Dear parents and carers, 

Firstly, I would like to say a huge welcome back to everyone in the community – it is 
lovely to see you all after the summer. The children have started back fantastically 
well and are working extremely hard.

I wanted to share with you our new ‘S.M.A.R.T.’ school rules:

S mart uniform

M ove sensibly

A ct like Jesus

R espond with respect

T ry your best, ALWAYS

These rules summarise everything we want to nurture in our children – a sense of 
pride in themselves and the school, high levels of respect for all following the 
example of Jesus, and a strong ambition for their future. 

Parent View: Following our recent parent questionnaire in summer, I wanted to 
thank you for all the positive comments made about the school. 

If you have a moment, we would love for you to share this positivity with Ofsted via 
the link below:

https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/register

This should only take a few minutes and your views and support are much 
appreciated. 

I am so excited to see what this year brings and I look forward to working together 
you with to achieve the very best for our children. 

God bless, 

Mr. Hodgson

Principal

https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/register


St. Peter’s and the community 
really showed off their sporting 
talents this month. 

There was an amazing turnout 
for the ‘Active Families’  
workshop with Mr. Sigley, lots of 
children took part in National 
fitness day and our Year 5s and 
6s performed brilliantly at the 
collegiate football tournament. 

Well done everyone and keep up 
the good work!

Sporting Success!



Last year, our gardening club 
worked extremely hard to  
create a mini school allotment 
and show their stewardship of 
God’s Earth. 

Well lathis month, they reaped 
the fruits of their labour and 
dug up lots of wonderful 
vegetables which we were able 
to donate to the local 
foodbank to help those in 
need. 

St. Peter’s truly is a pillar of the 
community!

Thank you to everyone who 
baked or bought cakes for the 
MacMillan coffee morning, as 
well as those who attended.

Your generosity and support are 
much appreciated and the 
school was able to raise a good 
amount of money towards a 
very worthy cause. 

Thank you all.

Feeding the 
community…

MacMillan Coffee 
Morning



Congratulations to Akam in 
Year 4 for his 100% 
attendance last week and 
winning the Mystery 
Attendance Week prize draw 
– a supermarket voucher and 
a toy voucher are on their 
way to you!

Attendance Prize:



Year Star of the 
Week

Goldfinch 
Award

Handwriting 
Award

Learning 
Behaviours

TT 
Rockstars

YN Ayah Omar

YR Muneeba Hussain
Umer Daood
Oliver Lee

Aleena Hussain
Enrico Cervenak
Mariam Haque

M. Unaiys Khan
Arissa Ali
Tama Igbiriki

M.Ali Ahsan
Dalton Robins
Jodelle Asubiojo

Y1 Damian Robins
Samira Choudhury
David Chimdi-Dike

Dania Mustafa
Amara Ali
Alizah Noor Islam

Kingsley Obeng
Haider Chaudry
M. Hashim Farooq

M. Hashim Farooq
Zainab Abbas
David Cervenak

Y2 Habiba Akhtar
Tayab Shakil
Ammara Uddin

Navroop Kang
Poppy Beswick
Ismaeel Tariq

Kaashif Khalid
Mamoona Hussain
Cheidoze Nwanguma

Alaia Akhtar
Edward Turcitu
Saif Ali Sherafghan

Y3 Araf Islam
Hardeep Singh
Myra Yousaf

Khadija Ahmed
Rumaisa Khaliq
Cody Mofina

Mubarra Asif
Jannah Hussain
Khadija Ahmed

Humayra Choudhury
Kinza Ishtiaq
Adam Yahya

Y4 Huwainaa Aqeeb
Matin Amin
Michaela Masar

Amelia Ali
Rohaan Ahmed
Yusuf Uddin

Maryam Khan
Madinah-Noor Adnan
Maheen Tariq

Haiza Imran
Akam Ismael
Elias Hawley

Y5 Mary Rajapakse
Mahnoor Fatima
Alyaan Habib

Hooriyah Kayani
Jayden Lee
Abdul Raheem 
Waseem

Lily Moges
Mia Mofina
Carla Tavares Da Rocha

Ayaan Raja
Abdul Raheem 
Waseem
Oscar Stubbs

Jayden Lee
Abdullah Isa

Y6 Zayan Khan
Roma Saadi
Aland Amin

Cindy Lin
Eshaal Bint-
Ahmed
Eshal Bint-Ahmed

Ife Oyelade
Eshal Bint-Ahmed
Ruqayah Ahmed

Inaaya Haque
Laaibah Ahmed
Abdur Raheem Athif

Tasin Leeton
Halima Ahmed




